February 15, 2007

Mr. Frank Scarpitti, Mayor Members of Council Town of Markham 101 Town Centre Boulevard Markham, On L3R 9W3 Email: bnannin

To All Roadwatch Communities:

With our municipal election over and well into the New Year, I am hoping that all Roadwatch, Policing and Safety committees have been appointed throughout York Region. I would like to take this opportunity to invite a member from each of our 9 Municipalities to represent your community and become a member of our York Region Roadwatch Committee,

It will be my intention to have quarterly meetings to share thoughts and ideas to promote Roadwatch in York Region as well as work with York Region Police Traffic Unit to have the most effective Roadwatch program possible.

Our next Regional Roadwatch Meeting will be held at the

York Region Administration Building 17250 Yonge Street, Newmarket Committee Room "A" Wednesday, April 11th at 7:30 p.m.

Looking forward to meeting all new members and welcome back our past members.

Most Sincerely,

Councillor Linda Pabst. Township of King 905-859-0268 15/02/2007